
The City of Chicago wishes to inform residents that a virtual public hearing will be held at: 

 Friday, June 12, 2020 at 10:00am

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://zoom.us/j/96987523987?pwd=QlkwY0hBS01hSFVNUlNuWHlNU2tDQT09

Password: 828028
Or Telephone:

    Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):

        US: +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799 

    Webinar ID: 969 8752 3987

    Password: 828028

This Substantial Amendment allocates CARES Act funding, projects, and 

priorities in response to COVID-19 from the Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) Entitlement Programs at the following amounts:

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) - $46.7M  

Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) - $23.7M

Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) - $1.5M

The Substantial Amendment to the 2020-2024 Draft Consolidated Plan and 2020 Action Plan 

will be available on June 10, 2020 at Chicago.gov/OBM. 

Comments will be accepted through June 15, 2020.

Comments can be submitted to:

grantsupport@cityofchicago.org.

If you have any further questions,

please contact the Office of Budget and Management 

at (312) 744-5226. 

The public is invited to provide input on a:
Substantial Amendment to the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan 

and 2020 Action Plan and Citizen Participation Plan

CITY of  CHICAGO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW AND PUBLIC HEARING

The funding amounts are estimates. Should the exact amount differ, funding amount revisions will be made to the activities in the Action 

Plan. The City expects no displacement of families, individuals, or businesses to occur as a result of activities. Should displacement 

occur as a result of any project or activity, the City will follow the regulations of the Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property 

Acquisition Policies Act. The estimated amount to benefit low and moderate income persons for the CDBG program is 70%.




